
  

School photos will be taken on Monday 4th October  

Woodland Class’s Weekly News  

Thank you for the class 
contributions, we are 
asking for £1.00 per 
week, but anything 

helps. 

  We have had a very busy week.  We have spent lots of time 

outside enjoying the slightly warm weather.  Everyone is so 

happy out there!!! We should be having our doors fitted in the 

classroom during October half-term, which means we can access 

the area more often.  

This week we have also painted our own Northern Lights 

pictures, using our hands to spread the paint.  We have watched 

images of the Northern Lights and explored lights in the 

classroom.  

We have enjoyed our ‘Snow Dream’ sensory poetry session and 

our ‘Arctic Animal’ contact dance.  We loved our parachute 

games and number songs sessions.  The staff particularly enjoyed 

the winter hokey pokey! 

 

Well done to Evie for being 

our star of the week.  Evie has 

been noticing her peers and 

reaching out to interact with 

them.  
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Enjoying art 

work, I-Pads 

and outdoor 

learning! 


